
        
 
 Mothers Union members met at Annie's house for their February gathering to share stories 
 about a hat that has meaning in their life. 
 
 A warm welcome was shared along with announcements of forthcoming MU events, 
 notices and prayers were said. 
 
 Stories of hats from childhood, weddings, through to Royal invitation were shared along 
 with photographs enabling the members to reminisce and hat poems written by members 
 were quoted. There was much chatter, tears and laughter and the afternoon gathering was 
 complete with an afternoon tea of sandwiches, cheese scones, cakes and chocolates all 
 contributed by various members. 
 All in all a very heart warming afternoon of fellowship! And the sun was shining! 
  
 Our next meeting is on Thursday March 12th in St James church at 2pm 
 “Zimbabwe Reflection “  with Heather Shackleton & Jenny Thorne 
 
 All welcome  Blessings  Annie Lane 
 Treasurer, Secretary & Branch Administrator Southam Mothers' Union 
    


